Standing Committee Annual Report

Name of Committee or Council: | General Education Standing Committee
Chair I Dixie Webb |
Meeting Dates in Current Year: ‘ 18 January 2017

Major Actions or Accomplishments:

With the change from TBR to a local Board the committee and departments were reluctant
to take significant action.

As committee chair I requested assessment reports from the four TBR identified courses, but
did not receive all. TBR did not request a report, as far as I am aware ... in the past those
requests have been irregular in their due date (October to January) and the request from
TBR is not forwarded to the committee. That report will be completed, with an expanded

list assessment of core courses from other general education categories as explored by
Academic Affairs, this academic year.

The one proposal considered by the committee was to add

Dance 1200 as an option to fill the Humanities category requirement for the core. That
request was approved and recommended to Academic Council.






